St Peter’s School uniform INFORMATION for CHRIST THE KING YEAR 6 parents
This is an information sheet for Christ the King Year 6 parents whose children are due to start at St Peter’s in September of this year, that the School Office have kindly agreed to email out to you on my behalf.
In addition to St Walburga’s, St Joseph’s and Corpus Christi School Uniform, I supply the entire St Peter’s Senior School uniform, including the Sports kit and I have already taken several bookings from parents wanting to bring their children round to be fitted out in readiness for the start of the Autumn term.  I hold excellent stock levels at all times including the smaller sizes which Stevensons do not, so you will be able to purchase the uniform at the time and take it away with you there and then.
QDOS has been successfully trading for 12 years now and has built up a reputation over that time for supplying brand new, high quality, competitively priced school uniform. There is no need to pay more on the High Street or be restricted to only one week when you can visit the shop, when there is an alternative.  QDOS is local and family run and supplies 10 local schools with much of the business coming by word of mouth and on recommendation.  We conduct the business from home so do not have a shop and as a consequence are able to keep costs down but do not compromise on quality.  Compare our prices and quality and see the difference for yourself.

We provide a fast, professional service which comprises 1:1 appointments/consultations throughout the year including the entire summer holidays and evenings and weekends. We offer hassle-free shopping with easy parking.

Buy from the comfort of your own home – just a phone call away - so why not ring Teresa today on 01202-434233 or mobile 07971-309826 for a price list, further information or to make an appointment.  
Check out QDOS Clothing on Facebook and like the page for regular updates and general information.
Please note we are unable to take card payments but do accept faster payments via online banking and still accept cheques as well as cash payments
